
 

NP/LL 19.07.18 
 
  
 

Freeze Pops Treat! 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Tomorrow morning (Friday 20th July), we are going to have 
an end of term freeze pop treat for children (and adults 
too!).  
 
Please let the office know if you DO NOT want your child to have a 
freeze pop. 
 
We are hoping for a sunny session on the field with our pops! 
 
Happy Holidays!! 
 
Nikki Pollitt 
Deputy Head 
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